
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

                 August 2023 

 

Dates for Your Diary 
August Programme 

Many groups are not meeting during August 

so please check with group leaders. 

AUGUST 

Sun 6th  10am Worship/Communion– Graham 

    (No Prodigal Prayer this month) 

Tue 8th   7.30pm Leaders Meeting 

Thu 10th 8.30am onwards the carpets in 

    Worship 2, Hillside and the Café 

    are being cleaned. 

Sat 12th 9am Men’s Breakfast @ The Cabin 

    10.30am Refresh Ladies Coffee AM 

Sun 13th 10am Worship Service – David 

Tue 15th 9am Ch Tog Prayer Time at EBC 

Sat 19th  7pm Charity Concert 

Sun 20th 10am Worship Service - Alison 

Tue 18th  7.30pm Leaders Prayer Meeting 

Sun 27th 10am Worship Service – James 

Mon 28th Bank Holiday  

Tue 29th 9am Ch Tog Prayer Time at EBC 

SEPTEMBER 
Sat 2nd  8.30am Refresh Ladies Breakfast 

Sun 3rd  10am Worship Service – David 

    6.30pm Prodigal Prayer 

Mon 4th  10.30am Pop-In and Lunch restarts 

Wed 6th 7.30pm Church Prayer Gathering 

 
 
  
 
      

      
 

 

Christmas Shoe Boxes 
This month please could you collect any knitted 

goods: scarves, hats, gloves and toys and put in 

the box under the red noticeboard. 

*There are the boxes to make up your own gift 

in the office please ask Janet. 
  

 

Ladies Refresh Coffee Morning 

Saturday 12th August 

10.30am – 12.30pm 

Please sign up or let Helen or Sandy 

know if you are planning to come. 

ALSO  

2nd September Refresh Breakfast 

Summer Thursday Coffee Evenings 

7pm-9pm in Gardens 
 10th August Richard and Judy Forgan 

17th August Ian and Jo Harkness 

24th August Janet and David Norley 

31st August Lawrie and Wilma Sandford 

If it is raining it will carry on indoors 

Men’s Breakfast 
Saturday 12th August 9 am  

@ The Cabin 

Contact Clive: 07540187089    

Concert at EBC for Swanage Food 

Bank on Saturday 19th August at 7pm  

with the pupils from Brentwood 

School Big Band and Chamber Choir 

No tickets required but there will be an 

opportunity to donate to the food bank. 
Please come and support the young 

performers. Refreshments will be served. 

 

Thank You 
Thank you to everyone who supported the 

Carnival Praise Service and the Carnival 

Procession. A special thanks to Judy and 

Richard Fogan for all their input. 

  

Coming Soon …… An Alpha Course is being planned to start 

in September for anyone seeking to have a conversation 

about Faith, Life and God. If you would like to join in this 

10-week course, then please sign the sign-up sheet in 

reception with times you are available. Thanks. Janet 

 


